
Saint	Peter	Church	presents		

discovering	CHRIST		
Come and discover something new Come and discover something new Come and discover something new Come and discover something new     

aboutaboutaboutabout your personal relationship with Christyour personal relationship with Christyour personal relationship with Christyour personal relationship with Christ 
    and how it is and how it is and how it is and how it is relevant to your everyday liferelevant to your everyday liferelevant to your everyday liferelevant to your everyday life....    
 

Dates include 7 Sunday afternoons at Saint Peter Church — 

Midday meal included—plus a half-day retreat at a nearby location. 
 

Come join us, just following the 11:00 a.m. Sunday Mass,  

beginning with luncheon at 12:15 p.m.  

The	meal	is	included	each	week	as	a	time	to		

grow	together	socially	within	a	welcoming	community.	

Advance	Registration	requested:	

Send	an	email	with		

your	name,	address	and	phone	number	to:	

schedule@saintpeterchurch.net 

OR call 610-380-9045 x105 

OR	complete	and		

return	the	form	below.	

Seating	is	limited	-	Register	today!	

Registration due  

by October 7, 2018 

Dates	and	times	for	this	series:	

Sunday Oct. 14, 2018: 12:15 - 2:30 p.m. 

Sunday Oct. 21, 2018: 12:15 - 2:30 p.m. 

Sunday Oct. 28, 2018: 12:15 - 2:30 p.m. 

Sunday  Nov.  4, 2018: 12:15 - 2:30 p.m.  

Sunday  Nov. 11, 2018: 12:15 - 2:30 p.m.  

Saturday Nov. 17, 2018: 10:00 - 4:00 p.m.  

 [Retreat Day] 

Sunday Nov. 25, 2018: 12:15 - 2:30 p.m. 

Sunday Dec. 2,  2018:  12:15 - 2:30 p.m. 

 

 
Name (s):_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ____________________________E-Mail Address: _______________________________________________ 

Young adults & older teens are encouraged to 

make a commitment to Discovering CHRIST. 

 

Onsite	child-care	arrangements	can	be	made		

so	couples	can	attend	together.		

Our	registered	care-givers	meet		

safe-environment	training	requirements.	


